
Garden Communications

[DATE] 

Dear Parents, 

This year we are growing a Learning Garden at our school and we need your help!

Here is how you can help:

• Assist with watering, weeding and harvesting the garden over the weekends, holidays and 
summer vacation.

• Assist teachers in garden-based classes.

• Help out at garden events like planting or harvesting days or classroom performances in 
the garden.

• Planning around the growing season. 

We also need donations of garden tools or supplies such as:  hand shovels, buckets, watering cans, 
salad spinners, bowls, work gloves for kids, etc.

We would love to have you be a part of this amazing opportunity to engage with your student in a 
culture of healthy eating and outdoor learning. Please reach out with interest to our Garden Team!

If you would like to help, please contact: 

Garden Team Member

At: Example@email.com

Thank you,

The [SCHOOL NAME] Garden Team

Garden Team Invitation
to Parents: English




